
NOTICE 
TOWNSHIP OF CHESTERFIELD 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE OF THE TOWNSHIP OF CHESTERFIELD 
WILL HOLD A SPECIAL MEETING AT 9:00 AM ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2019 AT THE 
CHESTERFIELD TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING LOCATED AT 295 BORDENTOWN-CHESTERFIELD 
ROAD IN CHESTERFIELD NEW JERSEY.  THE PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING WILL BE TO INTERIVEW 
AND DISCUSS RFP/RFQ’S RECEIVED FOR 2020 PROFESSIONAL SERVICES.  THE MAJORITY OF THIS 
MEETING WILL BE IN EXECUTIVE SESSION.  FORMAL ACTION MAY BE TAKEN.  
  
        Rachel Fryc, RMC 
        Deputy Township Clerk 


